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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Kayla Elsaesser  

Address 
2008 Amber Leaf Pl 
T7 
Waldorf, MD 20602 

Phone 
2403974478  

Email 
kaylalaraineart@outlook.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
We are in a state that is significantly better than this time last year. Not only are there less cases, but more and more people are 
getting vaccinated every day. This virus will never be eradicated completely, and people can wear coverings if they wish, but I don’t 
think they should be required.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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